

7th August, 2024.

Dear Parents,

As you would be aware Tuesday 20th August, we are celebrating St Bernard's Day. Students will learn about St Bernard and participate in some fun games and activities. Each child will be supplied with one hotdog, a juice box for lunch and a Zooper Dooper at the end of the day. We will be providing a vegetarian option to the hotdog, for those who require it. If your child does not eat hotdogs or has an allergy, please provide them with lunch as normal. As we are only providing one hotdog per student, feel free to send along extra lunch/ snacks as required or to order lunch as for a normal Friday. In order to ensure the safety of all students we are asking that you complete the form below.

Kind regards,

Joanne Doherty

Principal

St Bernard's Day Dietary Requirements

Student's Name			
Grad	de		
	My child is able to eat the hotdog in a roll.		
	My child requires the vegetarian option.		
	My child is able to have the juice		
	My child is able to eat the Zooper Dooper		
Sian	od		